
        813 Philadelphia Ave. 
        Silver Spring, Md.  20910 
        July 21, 2007 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Paul Farmer 
Partners in Health 
641 Huntington Ave., lst fl. 
Boston, Massachusetts 02115 
 
Dear Dr. Farmer: 
 
 Our book club recently read Mountains beyond Mountains.  We were 
overwhelmed by your commitment and that of Jim Kim, Ophelia Dahl and all the others 
who work for Partners in Health around the world.  We were particularly impressed by 
PIH’s ability to look at its patients in their total context and address some of the other 
issues that make their lives so difficult and its ability to take on new challenges all over 
the world.  
 
 Our contributions to your work are enclosed.  Also, please extend our 
condolences to Ti-Jean’s family. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     Edith Holleman  
     Blair Book Club 
 
 
 
ENC: 


